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June 2021
We are so happy to explore water in the Four Corners Region with you. We hope
you enjoy the news we have to share about upcoming events, and that you click
on the featured story and feel inspired to share your own memories of water in
your community. 

Happy Summer! 

Southwest Water Book Club June 8, 2021

Join us on our Facebook page for a live
conversation featuring Enduring Acequias: Wisdom of
the Land, Knowledge of the Water by Juan Estevan
Arellano.


Learn more and hear about acequias through the
perspective of Eugene Jacquez from Chama, Colorado.
The conversation will be held on Facebook Live on June
8, 2021 at 4pm MT. 


Interested in reading about acequias before the
Facebook Live event? Read this article by History
Colorado  Water, Democracy, and Sustainability: The
Acequias of Southern Colorado and view videos about
acequias on our Facebook page. 

Featured Water Story

We have a Four Corners water story for you! Hear from Reyes Roberto
Garcia about his family history with the land in the San Luis Valley in Colorado.  
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Share A Water Memory
What does water mean to you and your community in the Four Corners? Share
your story or memory with us and have it published on the We are Water
website.

Library Spotlight
Melanie Goldman, Elena Rosefeld, Ellen Kulick, and Marjorie Elwood from High
Plains Library District have partnered with We are Water since 2020. They have
helped us understand what type of exhibit experience their library patrons might
enjoy, which has helped us to design the traveling exhibit. We'll be bringing the
exhibit to one of their branch libraries, Carbon Valley Regional Library, in August to
ask community members for their feedback before the exhibit travels to the Four
Corners in 2022. 


Thank you, High Plains Library District for being a great partner! We love working
with you!
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